
Visit Us Online… 
www.gciministries.org 

 To communicate with us 

personally, please direct all 

written correspondence to 

our State-side office at: 
 

GCIM - P.O. Box 1648 - 

Broken Arrow , OK  74013 
 

You may also e-mail us at: 

office@gcinternational.org  
 

 In addition, feel free to call 

our State-side office at  

(918)254-7160 

 

For the sake of those we 

work with, please use   

wisdom when sharing this 

newsletter and when  

deciding what to do with  

it after reading it.  

Spring 

Spring 2017 Newsletter 
In February, Connie and I are began our 11th year 

working in NE Asia. It has been both a challenging 

and rewarding journey, with constant changes and 

adjustments to the way we live and work.  Through 

it all, we have always been encouraged to know that  

we have wonderful friends and partners like you 

supporting us. As always, we want to say thank you 

for your love and for your prayers! We have a lot of 

exciting things to share in this newsletter. 

We trust you’ll be blessed! 
 

Since 2007 Connie and I have lived  
in four different cities and trained  
ten groups consisting of over 370 
pastors, church leaders and church 
workers. Many of our graduates have 
pioneered new churches or are now 
serving in their local churches. 
 
This past year, Connie and I began 
sensing the Lord leading us to transi-
tion from being Director’s of RBTC in 
China and Hong Kong to being in 

more of an advisory capacity, which would allow us to focus on new areas 
of ministry that we have not previously been able to commit to. 
 
In July of 2016, Rev. Amos and Doris Wong, our long-time friends and co-
workers in China, officially became the new Directors of RBTC China and 
Hong Kong. We are very excited for 
them and for what the Lord will do 
through them to expand the work in 
China, Asia and to Chinese-speaking 
people around the world.  
 
Connie and I will continue to work  
very closely with Rev. Amos and  
Doris, assisting them with planning 
and expansion. We will also continue 
to develop and expand the RBTC  
Chinese online program, as well as continuing to expand book translations 
and ministry resources for Chinese pastors and leaders. 
 
Connie and I will continue to live and work overseas, traveling and teaching 
in Asia and other parts of the world. We will continue to be an active part of 
RBTC China/Hong Kong and an active part in bringing the message of faith 
to Chinese-speaking people globally. 
 

Prayer Point: Pray for Rev. Amos and Doris Wong as they assume the  
Directorship of RBTC China/Hong Kong. Also pray for wisdom for the 

Crowl’s and the Wong’s concerning the expansion of our programs globally. 

Leadership Expansion=Ministry Growth 

You’ve received your  
“Get Connected—Stay 

Connected” postcard and 
we’re grateful to those  

who have taken the time  
to return it to us!  

For those who have not,  
we will begin sending our  

e-updates this summer, but 
will need your permission 

to include you! If you prefer 
to share your information 
digitally you can always: 

A New Look for GCIM…
After ten years, we’re excited to 
announce that we will be launch-
ing a refreshing update to our 
communications! You’ll start see-

ing the updates on everything from our letterhead to our newsletter to our 
website. For now, we wanted to give you a “first glimpse” of our newly-
designed logo which will officially debut later this summer with the launch 
of our new GCIM website!  
 
The new website will not only give us a fresh look to help us communicate 
the vision and purpose of GCIM, but it will also make it easier and more 
streamlined for you to access our updates and information. We are finaliz-
ing some of the content and logistics, but we are excited about the new 
look as well as some of the new features that will be added. As the site 
continues to evolve, we plan to offer free resources, including sermons 
and teachings from both Connie and I, as well as other materials that will 
help convey what GCIM is doing around the world. We look forward to 
these new ways of staying connected with you! 

春天 



NE Asia RBTC Training Continues... 
 

In January we began a new training program 
in NE Asia with 36 new students. Connie 
and I recently returned to the same location 
to begin the second of four terms of training.  
 
This term, Pastor Ron Bakken of Faith, 
Hope, Love Church in Moorhead, MN,  
accompanied us as a part of the teaching 
staff. We were blessed to have Pastor Ron 
teach four of the eight courses that were  
offered this term. We received many  
wonderful testimonies from the students  

regarding how the teaching from Pastor Ron impacted their lives.  
 

We want to thank Pastor Ron for his 
willingness to take time away from his 
family and church to help change the 
lives of pastors and church leaders in 
NE Asia, and their congregations, too. 
 

Prayer Point: Continue to pray for  
safety for our instructors and  

students. Also pray that the students 
will not become weary in well doing, 

but will finish their training program. 

2017 Partner Meeting...Casting Vision... 
 

In February, we hosted our 2017 partner meeting. During our time together, we 
were extremely blessed to have RG Conlee, the former SVP, Chief Innovation 
Officer of Xerox Business Services, demonstrate a preview of our RBTC Online 
Chinese program. RG has been so gracious to donate his time and resources 
to help us develop and launch an amazing program that will help train Chinese-

speaking people around the world. 
 
We would like to personally thank RG for his help, 
his expertise, and especially for his generosity in 
making this program a reality. On a side note, in 
May, we began doing live testing of the online pro-
gram in our region of the world. We are planning to 
launch a version of this program by the end of 2017. 
 
We also want to thank all of our faithful partners who 

attended our meeting. We are tremen-
dously blessed to have partners who be-
lieve in us and the work God has called 
us to do. Thank you so much for your 
love and commitment. 
 

 

Prayer Point: Continue to pray for our online program  
team members and for the resources that will be needed as we  

prepare to launch this program by the end of 2017. 

Asia and Beyond... 
 

Throughout the year, Connie and I 
have the opportunity to travel to many 

of our partner churches. This is  
always a highlight of our Stateside 

visits because we are able to  
personally talk with pastors and share 

with them and their congregations 
what their partnership means to us 

and to the Chinese people. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

In February, March and April, Connie 
and I traveled to sixteen churches in 
seven different States. For the rest of 
this year, we have plans to visit even 

more Partner churches in Alaska,  
California, Massachusetts and New 

York in addition to making more  
international connections in Canada, 
Norway, Singapore, Thailand, China,  

Germany, Greece and Albania.  
 

As you can see, as we’ve stepped out 
in obedience, God has been opening 
the doors to even greater spheres of 
impact. We invite you to follow the  
details our itinerary on our website: 

www.gcinternational.org 
 

June 1-11 
RBTC Norway 
www.rhema.no 

 

June 19-30 
RBTC Thailand 

www.rhemathailand.org 
 

July 9  
Richmond Christian Church 

Vancouver, BC Canada 
www.rmdcc.org 

 

August 1-6 
Harvest Church 
Fairbanks, AK 

www.harvestak.com 

Become a Part of the GCIM Team... 
 

Whether you would like to make a one-time donation 
or to become a monthly partner, you can contribute 

to GCIM in the following ways: 
  

1) If you would like to make arrangements to   
auto-deduct your gift from your credit card or  

check card on a monthly basis, you may contact  
the RMAI Office at (918)258-1588 ext. 2349. 

 

2) You may send your contribution to: RHEMA Bible 
Church,  P.O. Box 50126-Tulsa, OK 74150-0126  

PLEASE NOTE: If you choose to send your donation to RHEMA 
Bible Church (making your check out to RHEMA Bible Church), please 

be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on the memo line of your check.   
 

3) If you still prefer sending an offering by mail directly to GCIM, 
please make your check payable to  

Gary Crowl International and send to:  
Gary Crowl International, P.O. Box 1648- Broken Arrow, OK 74013  


